
Congratulatory Message from 

President Wei-Ta Pan, Soochow University

My deepest congratulations on your 70 years of excellence.
Cooperation between your Faculty of Economics and our

Schools of Business, now in its tenth year, has grown beyond our
expectations, and we are pleased to see it mature into what it has
become. Numbers of Soochow University students now remark on
the unique experiences and perspective they have gained from
Saitama University and how it has positively impacted their
personal and professional lives.

We take pride in naming Saitama University an educational
partner, an institution that educates and empowers students, and
through its programs has helped strengthen the academic
relationships between our two institutions and beyond.

Congratulations…here’s to the next 70!

https://www-en.scu.edu.tw/


